
The United Presbyterian Church of East Guilford, NY   

Special Congregational Meeting 

 

The Special Congregational Meeting of the United Presbyterian Church of East Guilford, N.Y. 

was properly called and subsequently held on February 7, 2021 at 11:12AM via ZOOM.  The 

meeting was opened with prayer by the moderator Rev. Patty Wolff.  A quorum was present.  

There were  members present.  The order of business is to elect the clerk of session, church 

treasurer and assistant financial secretaries for a 3 year term in the class of 2023.   


